- Newsletter, March 4, 2020
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& Hello from the Executive Director

On behalf of the Executive Board Members, |
hope that new year, two thousand and twenty, is
proceeding according to your teaching and
research activities to which you had planned.
Also, we would like to share information with
you, both new and previously announced.
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¥ 1) New Board Members
First and foremost, we want to congratulate
these incoming members who are

Dr. Mahmoud Amer, Dr. Darlene May and
Dr. Zafer Lababidi.

Second, we want to thank the accomplishments
of the three outgoing members during their
years of service. These are Dr. Paul Roochnik,
Dr. Dris Soulaimani and Dr. Katrien Vampee.

Third, | want to thank the selection committee,
Dr. Olla Al-Shalchi, Instructor Ikram Easton,
and Dr. Darlene May, for the challenges they
faced during this process.
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# 2) Constitution Amendments
The previous amendment to the Constitution was
drafted in 2004 and as such the Executive Board
felt that there is a need to make additional
amendments to apply to the present needs of
AATA and the Al-Arabiyya Journal. The credit
for proposing needed amendments goes to
Professor Ahmed Ferhadi. Also many thanks go
to the Constitution Committee members,
Instructor Ikram Easton, Dr. Paul Roochnik and
the Executive Director, for their work on the
amendments as well as that of Professor
Alhawary. The final copy was completed in
December 2019

Furthermore, all Resolutions from 1999 — 2019
have been added to the end of the amended
constitution to facilitate their access. Soon it
will be posted on AATA’s website.
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¥ 3) Translation Contest

This contest is held once every two years, and so
it will be activated this year. Details will be
announced later about the topic, requirements,
evaluation, Rubrics contestants, submission date,
the prizes and coordinator, etc.

AATA encourages all its members to reach out
to their administrators and ask them to volunteer
monetary contributions for the awards.
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® 4) AATA’s Panel

This is a reminder that the date to submit your
proposal and CV for the panel is before March
30, and to be sent to aatapanels@gmail.com
The topic is announced at AATA’s Website.
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# Important Announcements daly clide

1. Recruiting members to join AATA: We need to activate our membership. Also, we
kindly ask each one of you, current members, to persuade a non-member in the field of
teaching Arabic , Arabic Linguistics and Literature, or a lapsed member to become one.
Membership budget helps AATA to cover its expenses and increase its services to its
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members. Membership dues can be a) activated electronically, b) sent to Aman Attieh’s
address at 2505 Biggs Drive, Austin, TX ,78741 or ¢) mailed to our Business Office,
Robert Ranieri, Prime Management Services,3416 Primm Ln, Birmingham, AL 35216.
The Business office sends automatic reminders to those whose membership has
relapsed. Please reactivate your membership when you receive one.

Recruiting members to create a Blog: Every two months, AATA publishes a Blog on
its website dealing with interesting and effective ways in teaching a topic. AATA calls on
you to share some methods and techniques that you applied in your classrooms and were
successful. For that, please contact Dr. Mamoud Azaz at the University of Arizona,
mazaz@email.arizona.edu
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